K15BP-D, Grants Pass, OR
Facility ID No. 60734

Request for Special Temporary Authority to Operate at Reduced Power

Oregon TV License Company, LLC, (“Oregon TV”) the licensee of television translator station K15BP-D,
Grants Pass, Oregon (Facility ID No. 60734), hereby respectfully requests special temporary authority to
operate the station at reduced power pending replacement of the station’s authorized 250-watt
transmitter. On or about December 26, 2022, the station’s transmitter suffered irreparable damage
during a storm and the station was knocked off the air. To restore service, on or about December 30,
2022, Oregon TV installed a temporary 100-watt transmitter and commenced reduced power operations
on the station. Oregon TV is diligently seeking a new replacement transmitter and is committed to
restore the station to its licensed full power operations as quickly as possible. In the meantime, Oregon
TV respectfully requests special temporary authority to continue operating the station at reduced power
for a period of 180 days or until such time as the new transmitter can be installed.



